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If you have ever had your barn broken into, equipment and primary farm truck stolen 

or you caught a person siphoning diesel from your equipment, you know why this bill 

is being proposed.  It is of great importance to the agriculture industry that the use of 

recreational vehicles are allowed to provide on-site security during harvest or when 

the community is being targeted by theft and vandalism.  The forestry industry is 

allowed to do this and our forestry neighbors have recreational vehicles on-site for 

security of their equipment during the harvest season.  It is only reasonable that 

agriculture be able to do the same.  I support this legislation including the proposed 

amendments (HB 2203A). 


